
 

 

SUMMARY OF ACTIVE LIVING BY DESIGN COMMITTEE ACTION 
 
Subject:  The Active Living by Design Advisory Committee recommends a name, to the 
Town Naming Committee, for the proposed Community Garden to be located at 
Homestead Road. 
 
Meeting Date:  May 14, 2009 
 
ALbD Committee Recommendation: 
 
Active Living by Design Advisory Committee recommends that the proposed 
Community Garden be named “Hope Garden.” 

 
Vote:  7 in favor, 0 opposed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  Active Living by Design Vice-Chair Diana Straughan 


